COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3

6th November, 1929.

Dear 8ir,
I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter of
) J‘ : the 4th instant oointing out an error which has ococurred dn
r the Classification Certificate for the Motorship "TAI SHAN",
and with }egard thereto to state that if you will kindly

F‘{ return the certificate to this office the necgssary correction
will be made, and the document returned to you in due course.

At the same time I have to add that it is regretted
the certificate was not in order.

3 88, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

Q.A.5unden, Zaq.,

Malmo.
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